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tacted soon. With November 11th falling on a Satur-
Ml TerRacE BAY NEws |}

day, it is hoped a large number of members will be
at the Cenotaph service at 11:00 A M. ‘
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"Grandpa" Bla ck dis-
plays two of his
potatoes harvested
from his garden this
fall. One weigh-
ed inat 2 lbs. 5
ozs., the other at
1 lb. 4 ozs.

Mr. Black, age 79,
who resides at 87 Hud-

son drive with his son
Ray and family, is an
avid gardener.

LEGION = cont'd

Discussion took place on the Snow Machine races
for 1973. The Legion at this time does not have a
Chairman for this project and unless the interested
Snow Machiners show more interest in running this
event, it might be dropped for 1973. A final de-
cision on this matter was left until the November
General meeting. Recent guests at the home of Ernie and Irene Kettle

The Remembrance Day Dinner and Service is set were Ernie's parents, Mr. and Mrs. Percy Kettle,
for Saturday, November 11th. Members will be con- | and two aunts, Mrs. H. Laing all of Port Colborne

and Mrs. M. Laing of Wadden Surrey, England Hoei

Schreiber Public School

Survey of Students Registering for 1973 - 74 - 75

In order to anticipate our requirements for the future, we are asking parents
with young children, planning to enter the Schreiber Public School during the
next 4 years, to supply us with the following information: (Please Print)

Parents' Names

(S urname) Christian Name (F ather) (Mother)
Address: Phone: -

Children's Name (begin with eldest):
Date of Birth

Date of Birth

As our school cirriculum development and building programme is being planned
in five year stages, your co-operation in supplying us with the above information

as soon as possible will aid in providing for your child's educational future.
Please remit these forms to the school by Monday, October 16, 1972.
- Thank You, T. Quinton,

Vice=Principal .




